


 
 

We respectively suggest that LSA be asked to comply with the above requirements within 
a specified time and to be informed that, unless it does so, because of the length of time 
that has already passed it would have to commence a new proposal under CAP1616. 
 
Please note that this decision relates to this specific case, and any similar cases from other 
airports will, of course, be treated on a case by case basis.  
 
I hope this is helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 




